EHSAAS PSYCHOTHERAPY AND COUNSELLING CLINIC

CENTRE OF PSYCHOTHERAPY AND CLINICAL RESEARCH

Summer Break Notice

This is to inform you that the Ehsaas Psychotherapy and Counselling Clinic at CPCR, AUD will not
receive any fresh referral forms for consultation during the vacation period, i.e. from May 19 to June 30,
2019.

Ehsaas Psychotherapists will continue to work with their regular clients.

In case of an emergency, you can call Ms. Nikita Jain (Ehsaas Coordinator) on 9891635626 or write to
ehsaas@aud.ac.in.

Prof. Honey Oberoi Vahali

Director, CPCR 20 l 5\ ol
Ambedkar University, Delhi
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